
Dear Expectant Parent,  
 
Thank you so much for taking your time to get to know us. We truly admire you for choosing to bring life 
into this world. We think you are incredibly loving and selfless to consider making an adoption plan.  
 
We have always wanted to have children and raise a family. We have had some struggles of growing our 
family along the way, which includes an early miscarriage and also losing our son Luke at 30 weeks 
pregnant. We are so blessed to have our son Jack who is three years old. We have given much thought 
and many prayers into adding to our family, and we believe now is the right time to grow our family 
through adoption.  We have always held the thought of adopting close to our hearts. We have 
witnessed how wonderful adoption is through several close friends who have grown their family with 
adoption.   
 
We have always dreamed of having a house full of children. We are blessed to have a nice home that is 
filled with love and laughter. We promise to always share God’s love with your child, and we promise to 
love your child unconditionally. Jack is so excited to become a big brother and share his love of life with 
a sibling. We are really looking forward to adding to our family, and we hope that you see us best fit to 
parent your child. 
 
We hope to have the opportunity to get to know you and together create an adoption plan that is most 
fitting and comfortable for everyone. We respect the decision that you make which is best for you and 
your child. We will continue to keep praying for you.  
 
With Love,  
 
Tim, Lisa and Jack 


